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Dear Friends of Ukraine,

📢  CONTACT SPEAKER JOHNSON - REQUEST
UKRAINE SUPPLEMENTAL BE BROUGHT TO A VOTE! 📢

Since the U.S. Senate passed the national security supplemental bill on February 13th,
the U.S. House of Representatives has yet to bring the supplemental bill to a vote on
the floor.  Following the Senate vote, Rep. Brian Fitzpatrick introduced a revised
version of the recently-passed Senate supplemental bill. Neither bill has been brought
to the House floor for a vote.  

The importance of additional security assistance to Ukraine is self-evident and the lack
of assistance from the United States has severely diminished Ukraine's ability to
defend its citizens, as well as to protect the world from russian aggression.  



The Ukrainian Congress Committee of America (UCCA) and its Washington, DC public
affairs bureau – the Ukrainian National Information Service (UNIS) – urge you to
contact Speaker Johnson's office IMMEDIATELY and urge the Speaker to bring a
supplemental national security assistance bill to a vote.  

HOW TO CONTACT SPEAKER JOHNSON: 
1. Call Speaker Johnson's Capitol office:  202 225-4000; and,
2. Leave a message with the operator about the importance of the Ukraine

supplemental bill.
 

SAMPLE PHONE MESSAGE:
Dear Speaker Johnson:

As a concerned citizen, I urge you to bring a national security supplemental bill to
the floor for a vote.  

This crucial supplemental assistance not only benefits Ukraine by defending
against the ruthless onslaught of russian attacks, but also is in the national
security interests of the United States and the entire Free World. 

Assisting Ukraine and curbing russian aggression now will prevent prolonged
American involvement in a future worldwide conflict. Your resolve and action to
bring a supplemental bill for a vote is critically important!

Thank you!

                             

Please find enclosed an infographic and hashtags to use in support of Ukraine:

 



                               

SAMPLE SOCIAL MEDIA POSTS

#USAarmUkraine
#UkraineVictory
#russiaSponsorsTerrorism
#SupportUkraine
#UkraineAdvocacy
For 2 years, Ukrainians have led the global fight for freedom and democracy.
Advocate for U.S. national security interests by supporting Ukraine. 
Ukraine is fighting for the preservation of Euro-Atlantic and worldwide security.  
Support Ukraine to win the war against russian aggression.



 
                               

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact the Ukrainian National
Information Service (UNIS) at:  unis.sawkiw@gmail.com.

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Michael Sawkiw, Jr. 
UCCA Executive Vice President
and
Director - Ukrainian National Information Service 
(Washington Bureau - Ukrainian Congress Committee of America) 
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